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From: David Matthews <David.Matthews@wsc.nsv PVI 
Sent: Monday, 23 February 2015 1:41 PM 
To: Wollongong 
Cc: Meredith McIntyre; Bennett Kennedy 
Subject: Ennailing: Planning Proposal - Nattai Pond Lot Size Email 1 of 2 
Attachments: Planning Proposal - Nattai Ponad Lot Size.zip 
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Dear Meredith, 

Please find attached a Planning Proposal seeking Gateway Determination. 

This Planning Proposal only seeks to create a minimum lot size were one currently does not exist. 

A DA is approved on the site, therefore all correspondence with external authorities occurred with the DA. All 
relevant information and correspondence with the DA is included. 

Any questions please call to discuss. Note Bennett Kennedy is the Office Managing the Planning Proposal. 

Regards 

II 

David Matthews Acting Group Manager Strategic and Assets Wingecarribee Shire Council Civic Centre, Elizabeth St. 
Moss Vale, NSW 2577 I PO Box 141 Moss Vale NSW 2577. DX 4961 Bowral 
t: 02 4868 0773 f: (02) 4869 1203 m: 0439 199 551 
e: @wsc.nsw.gov.au 

www.wsc.nsw.gov.au 

<p><span style="font-size:9.00;font-family: verdana; colorgray;"><b>EMAIL DISCLAIMER:</b> This message is 
intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender and delete the message. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender 
and are not necessarily the views of Wingecarribee Shire Council. This email may be made available to third parties 
in accordance with the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009.</span></p> 
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